= JEDDAH REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

BAGONG PILIPINAS

The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia intends to procure
various janitorial supplies for the daily use of the Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah and
would like to request quotations from qualified and capable firms. This request for quotation is
being issued in accordance with Republic Act No. 9184, also known as the “Government

Procurement Reform Act” of the Philippines. The details of the procurement are as follows:

Name of Project

Procurement of Janitor Supplies for the daily

use of the Philippine Consulate General in

Jeddah

Terms of Reference : Glass Cleaner Spray 10 pieces
Shower Gun Spray 10 pieces
Mops (removable rugs) 20 pieces

Mega Tissue Roll

24 packages

Tissue Pad 50 packages
Facial Tissue 80 packages
Tissue Roll 120 packages

Garbage Bag (59)
Garbage Bag (15g)

100 packages
50 packages

Garbage Bag (559) 50 packages
Insect Repellent Spray 100 pieces
Air Freshener Spray 100 pieces
Vinyl Gloves 40 packs
Face Mask 40 packs
Wet Mop 20 packs
Dual Dry Mop 20 packs
Naphthalene 30 packages
Clorox 30 pieces
Floor Disinfectant 30 pieces
Toilet Bowl Cleaner 50 pieces
Liquid Hand Soap 30 pieces
Alcohol (sanitizer) 60 pieces
Dishwashing Liquid 60 pieces
Car Air Freshener (can) 30 pieces

4663 Fajr Street, Al Rehab District 6, PO. Box: 4794 Jeddah, 21412 - Saudi Arabia

Mobile : +966 555 219 613, +966 555 219 614, +966 554 089 294
Email : jeddah.pcg@dfa.gov.ph Website: www.jeddahpcg.dfa.gov.ph



Approved Budget Not to exceed a total of 15,000 Saudi
Riyals
Inclusive of 15% Value Added Tax

Please submit your duly signed quotation on or before 11 October 2024 1500H. The Consulate
accepts quotations submitted directly, or by email at the following address and email address:

e 4663 Fajr Street, Al Rehab District 6, P.O. Box: 4794 Jeddah, 21412 — Saudi Arabia
e jeddahpcg.admin@dfa.gov.ph, copy furnished jeddahpcg@dfa.gov.ph

Submission of relevant company brochures and information materials will also be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Jeddah, 08 October 2024



